

SPRING CLEAN FOR THE NEW YEAR



Work Camp - May 30-June 2
Day Camp - June 7-11
First Session - June 13-19
Second Session - June 20-26
Third Session - June 27-July 3
Fourth Session - July 4-10
Fifth Session - July 11-17
Fiftieth Celebration - September 18

Our Spirng Retreat date is set for April 23 - 25. We are excited to invite Sunset International Bible Institute's Family and Youth Team who will come to teach and interact with our campers this spring. All 8th - 12th grade students can sign-up now for our Spring Retreat at www.whiteriveryouthcamp.com.

Almost There!

We are over half-way to reaching our goal of 50 trees for the 50th Year Anniversary! We want to thank all of you who have participated in the beautification of White River Youth Camp. If you are still interested in participating in this project, it is not too late. Each tree is \$500 which provides the installation of the tree, insurance of the tree, a tree tag and an underground watering system. Click on the QR code on the following page or give Papa Beene a call: 806-778-4136. Also, don't forget to join us for the 50th Year Anniversary September 18, 2021!

Summer Sessions Are Filling Up

Our summer registration is open and filling up fast. Summer will be here before you know it and WRYC is the one camp you don't want to miss. Last summer, we had to make a few changes due to the pandemic; however, we expect to host all camp sessions including day camp. We have so many things happening right now to prepare ourselves for this summer. We have a team of poeple who are working on the theme and curriculum. We have selected our summer counselors and work on a new small ropes course is in progress. This summer is going to be out of this world. But please don't wait to register online www.whiteriveryouthcamp.com. Invite your friends and come to fellowship, worship and build freindships that will last a



It is exciting to see our camp grounds being used more and more. Our calander is filling up with year round retreats from several different congregations and organizations around West Texas. We want to help you for your next big gathering. With over 70 beds and plenty of RV hookups, along with an industrial size kitchen, WRYC has room for everyone. For more information about WRYC hosting your next retreat, contact our Retreat Manager, Michael Jimenez by phone 325-864-3939 or by email at wrycretreat@gmail.com.

RETREATS RETREATS

NEW CHANGES

We have so many new things coming to WRYC! Two new buildings down Western Street have been added for additional indoor Bible classes and retreat rooms. We have a new cabin that has been moved behind Arts and Crafts. And we have a small ropes course that is in the works. We hope these changes will accommodate our growing sessions and new adventures. Lots of changes coming this spring to help our camp grow. Stay tuned for developing projects at WRYC.





WE NEED YOU



With Summer camp gaining speed, we are always in need of prayer. Please put us on your prayer list. We want to serve, honor and glorify God in all of our decisions at camp. We also need your support. With camp around the corner, we want every child to have the opportunity to come to camp without being financially burdened. If you would like to donate money to sponser a child's registration or trading post cards, you can click on the QR Code below and donate

to WRYC. Your support will help enrich and enlighten a child's summer.